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OCT 1° - PICTURE DAY
OCT 1% — 5" — WEEK OF RESPECT
OCT 5 — KRISPY KREME ORDERS DUE
OCT 8" - NO SCHOOL
OCT 11" — PTO MEETING
OCT 12" — PTO KRISPY KREME PICK UP

MESSAGE FROM THE CSA

Dear Frelinghuysen Families,

As the first full month of school comes to a close, I’'m excited to tell you
that we’re off to a great start at FTS! We have been acknowledging
students making great choices each day and we continue to be
impressed with their responsible acts. Students in different grade levels
have already been earning incentives in their classrooms by increasing
their literacy skills and by showing great character!

The month of October is filled with many different weeks to
acknowledge and FTS will be taking these opportunities to educate our
children in the many different themes. These include the Week of
Respect, Fire Prevention Week, Violence Awareness Week, National
Unity Day, and Red Ribbon Week. Each of these weeks will contain age-
appropriate lessons and activities both in the classroom and school
wide, covering topics such as character education, fire prevention, anti-
bullying, inclusiveness and drug prevention. For a complete list of
schoolwide activities, please see the calendar on our website!

I would like to take a moment to say thank you to our school
community for being so supportive of our security measures. We have
been working collaboratively with our partners in the New Jersey State
Police to ensure that our building is as safe as it can possibly be. As new
and better practices become available, we will continue our
partnership with the police and our school community to implement
the best safety measures for our staff and students.

We wish you all a very happy fall season and we are looking forward to
our many great activities planned in October!

Stephanie Bonaparte

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS

WEEK OF RESPECT
gpIRIT WEEX

MONDAY
Dress your Best to be your Best!
(School Picture Day)

TUESDAY
Go Crazy for Respect & Stomp Out Bullying!
= 2 (Crazy Sock Day)
', WEDNESDAY

It Takes Teamwork to be Respectful to Everyone!
(Wear your favorite sports team or FTS Spirit Wear)

»
FRIDAY

“ﬁ,, L{ FTS Respect Day!
(Wear the Color of your Grade)
Pre-K/IK - Red 1-Orange 2-Yellow 3-Green
4 - Blue 5- Purple 6 - Black

THURSDAY
Put Bullying to Sleep!
(Pajama Day)




ARE YOU going FOOD SHOPPING or GETTING GAS; how about
that HALLOWEEN CANDY OR COSTUME or how about just
using AMAZON.COM?

Join our program, buy gift cards and use the gift cards (instead of debit card or
credit card, come on you know you are using them). No extra money from you
and it helps the 6th grade Frelinghuysen Booster Club.

Go to ShopWithScrip.com and select Join a Program; enter our organization code
38ALESBLA611LS.

email while you shop in your PJs.
Any questions, please call Doreen at 973713303

Fish/Chicken & Chips Dinner by
Tastefully British

The First Presbyterian Church of Blairstown at 1
Main St. will be holding its 3" Tastefully British
Fish (or Chicken) & Chips Dinner on Friday, Oct. 5
from 5 to 7 PM. Advance ticket sales only. Dine
in or take out. Adults $15; Children (10 & under)
S8. For tickets or more information,

visit www.fpcbnj.org or contact the church office
at (908) 362-5254, email fpcb@ptd.net.

It's that easy! You can even pay online and have them delivered right to your own

Orders Due

)
- OCTOBER 5th

DOUGHNUTS

lw

PICK UP

OCT 12th
(3:15 School Lobbyj
8

KEEP
BRINGING IN

EARN CASH
FOR OUR
SCHOOL!

Hello Moms and Dads!

My name is Susan Chughatta. My daughter Naia is in the Kindergarten
class this year. She wasted to follow in her older sister’s footsteps,
and become a Girl Scout. So...| asked around and found Taylor Casey,
whose daughter also wanted to be a Girl Scout. Viola! A Troop was
born!!

Although we do not yet know our Troop number, Taylor and | have
scheduled meetings for this new Troop. Our first meeting was
September 26. We learned the “Secret Hand Signal” and the Girl Scout
Promise. We also worked on our first Daisy petal! We colored and
made bracelets too! The girls had so much fun...but, they were
missing their friends.

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, October 3 from 3-4:30pm. We
meet right at the school in the coveted Art Room. Parents, if your
daughter is interested, join us next week! We would love to have your
child as part of our Troop!



http://www.fpcbnj.org/
mailto:fpcb@ptd.net

